
December 4, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. A.J. Weberman 

Independent Research Associates 

P.O. Box 2091 

New York, New York 10013-0875 

 

Dear Mr. Weberman: 

 

Thank you for your letter of November 15, 1995, regarding certain CIA documents.  I have provided 

a copy of your letter to the appropriate staff person for review.  It is most helpful to the Board if you 

use Record Identification Form (RIF) numbers when referring to documents. 

 

Again, thank you for writing to the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director for Communications 


